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Mr. Donald X. Burt
Academic Dean
Merrimack College
North Andover, Massachusetts 01845

Dear Mr. Burt:

Your letter to the Commission requesting information about the accident at
the Three Mile Island r : lear station has been referred to me for response.
I regret that this answer has been delayed. The accident and its consequences
have created a substantial increase in the agency's wvkload, which has pre-
vented us from responding to you as promptly as we wouid have liked.

All current infonnation about Three Mile Island and its availability are
listed in " Title List of Publicly Available Documents: Three Mile Island -
Docket 50-320" (NUREG-0568), its revision, NUREG-0568, Revision 1, and
Supplement 1, copies of which are enclosed for your information.

I am pleased to provide you with this infonnation.

Sincerely,

E hard H. Vollmer, Director
Three Mile Island Support

Enclosures: NUREG-0568, Revision 1, and Supplement 1
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